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Hanson Street Extension, Phase II from Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard to Ortiz Avenue 
June 2020 

 
The City of Fort Myers is building the second phase of the Hanson Street Extension from west 
of Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard to Ortiz Avenue.  The project includes building new 
roadway, installing new sanitarty sewer force main and potable and reclaim water mains. The 
Hanson Street Extension project also includes six-foot sidewalks, seven-foot bike lanes, and 
two roundabouts.  One roundabout will be located at the Hanson Street and Veronica S. 
Shoemaker Boulevard intersection and another will be located at the Hanson Street Extension 
and Ortiz Avenue intersection.  The project is anticipated to be completed at the end of 2020.   
 
HANSON STREET EAST OF VERONICA S. SHOEMAKER BOULEVARD REMAINS  
CLOSED TO THROUGH TRAFFIC. 

• Businesses between Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard and Van Buren Street are 
accessible.   

• Closure will remain in place during daytime and nighttime/overnight hours.  
 
ORTIZ AVENUE NORTH OF VINCE SMITH DRIVE   

• Motorists should expect trucks entering and exiting roadway.  
• Crews are working in and near the roadway.  

 
This schedule may be subject to change due to inclement weather and unforeseen 
underground conditions.  Motorists, pedestrians and bicyclists should use extreme caution.   
 
For further questions, please contact Cella Molnar & Associates by calling 239-337-1071 or 
email thayden@cella.cc. 
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